
 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd January 2019 

Dear Parents/carers 

 

As you already know our topic this term is ‘Superheroes’ and we have been busy learning about 

the skills that superheroes need to save the world!  On Wednesday 13th February we will be 

having a superhero day when our superhero training will be complete.  For this day we would 

like all of the children to dress up as superheroes.  Please wear the cape you have made at 

home as part of this costume.  We will send your badges home by Friday (08/02/19) so that 

they can also be part of your costume.  The costume can be as you please eg: you could wear 

your school uniform with your cape and badge, you could wear a superhero costume with your 

cape or you could wear non-school uniform with your cape and badge. 

The children will need to come to school dressed as their superhero. Please bring everything 

else to school as normal (book bags/lunch etc.)   

If you have any questions or problems sourcing an outfit please ask prior to the day. 

As part of superhero day there will be an opportunity to see your children’s work.  You are 

invited to come into our classrooms from 9.10- 9.40am on 13th February to share your 

children’s work with them.  Please come through the school office for this event and staff will 

direct you to your child’s classroom where you will be able to share their learning with them.  

As this is a year group event you are able to bring siblings so long as they are supervised by an 

adult at all times. 

 

Thank you 

 

Miss Kirby, Miss Appleby & Miss Bailey 


